Member of Congress
Washington, D.C.
202-225-2111

Jan Schakowsky
9th District
Illinois

May 27, 2024
Dear Friends:

I am sending my warmest greetings to everyone gathered for the Hinda Institute’s “Justice and
Compassion” event. I am glad to have an organization like the Hinda Institute operating within
the local community, and I am grateful for all the good work they do on behalf of residents in the
area.

I applaud the Hinda Institute’s ongoing efforts providing supports for individuals working
through the justice system. Their goal of reducing recidivism is laudable and I wish them
nothing but success moving forward.

While I cannot be there in person, I am sure that Honorable Rachel Freier, a sitting Justice on the
New York Supreme Court, will deliver remarks that uplift the spirit and reinforce the underlying
motivations that propel this great organization.

On behalf of the residents of the 9% Congressional District of Illinois, I hope that this event is as
successful as those in years past and I look forward to continued good work from the Hinda
Institute in the years ahead.

Very Sincerely,

Jan Schakowsky
Member of Congress
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